
Plymouth Police Department Announces 
Night to Unite 2013. 

 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear NTU Coordinators and Neighborhood Watch Leaders: 
 

Plans are underway for this year’s Plymouth’s Night to Unite Celebration (NTU), Tuesday August 6, from  
6:30-9:30 p.m.  Strong neighborhoods build the foundation for a safe community and each year more than 10,000 Plymouth 
neighbors come together to celebrate NTU.    
 

To get ready for August 6, we will host three planning meetings for coordinators.  The meetings will provide ideas for 
parties, answer questions, and give you an opportunity to learn about the police and fire safety programming taking place 
this summer.  Although attendance is not mandatory at the first two meetings, we do ask that you attend the July 25 
meeting to pick up your complimentary NTU materials and receive final updates.    
 

NTU Coordinator Meetings: 
Date:   Time:  Location: 
 

Thursday,  May 9  7-8 p.m. Plymouth Police and Fire Departments, 3400 Plymouth Blvd 
Thursday,  June 6    7-8 p.m. Plymouth Police and Fire Departments, 3400 Plymouth Blvd 
Thursday, July  25 7-8 p.m. Plymouth Creek Center, 14800 34

th
 Ave. N  

                                                                              
 
 The daytime Night to Unite Open House will be heldon Night to Unite from 2:30- 5 p.m. at the Plymouth Creek 

Center, 14800 34
th

 Avenue North.     
 
 NTU Coordinators can pick up their complimentary helium balloons at the Plymouth Creek Center, 14800 34

th
 

Avenue North, on August 6, from 2:30 – 5 p.m. 
 

 Fire visits will be determined by a drawing that will be held at the July 25, 7-8 p.m. NTU Coordinator’s meeting at the 
Plymouth Creek Center.  Neighborhoods that had a visit in 2012 are not eligible for the drawing.   A representative 
from the neighborhood must be present at the Coordinator’s meeting to be eligible for a fire visit. 

 
Police and Fire have resources to visit 100 parties on NTU.  Last year 133 block parties were registered.  Police visits will 
be assigned based upon the order in which the registration forms were received.    
 

If you have any questions, please call me at 763-509-5198.  You may also visit www.plymouthmn.gov for downloadable 
Night to Unite materials. 
 

Thank you for the time and energy that you put into making NTU a special night for your neighbors.  It will be a fun night! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Sara Lynn Cwayna 
Plymouth Fire and Police Departments 

REGISTER ONLINE AT 
www.plymouthmn.gov/ntu 

http://www.plymouthmn.gov/

